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Notes from the February 18, 2010 Meeting 

 
 
Present: Joe Rose, Rochelle Elias, Barbara Meyers, Maxine Heiliger, Sheldon 

Koiles 
 
TV Show 
The Fremont Comcast studio was closed down in October, so the last Mental Health Matters TV 
show was taped in September.  Barbara was planning to tape the shows at Chabot College, but 
the agreement with them and the City of Hayward has fallen through.  So Chabot College will 
not/can not produce our shows at this time.  There is a place in Oakland call the VJ TV 
Production company who can produce the show at a very low cost.  (Lower than the total amount 
of stipends Barbara’s been paying the consumers who assist in the taping process).   
Unfortunately, the Oakland studio has their own staff so Barbara cannot use the consumers who 
have been trained to tape the show.  Maxine mentioned that Sally Zinman told her about a public 
access TV station in Berkeley.  Barbara said she would check it out.  In the meantime, she’s 
scheduled to tape a show at the Oakland studio on March 17th.  One of the speakers will be a 
representative from the new Family Education & Resource Center (FERC).  
 
Community Forum 
The Mental Health Board has approved having a community forum in District 3.  They are 
tentatively planning on doing it in May, perhaps at the San Leandro Library.  One idea is to have 
it on a Saturday afternoon from 1-4 PM.  We discussed the purpose of the event and who the 
target audience is supposed to be.  If we want to draw in community members to educate them 
about mental health issues and resources, we decided a good topic would be something like 
“Managing Stress in Tough Economic Times”.  Barbara recommended an excellent speaker she 
had on the Mental Health Matters show about coping with job loss.  There was also discussion 
about also having booths for resources. 
 
There have been several meetings of a Community Forum sub-committee of the MH Board.  In 
the future, Rochelle said that sub-committee should be folded into the Public Awareness 
Committee. 
 
Announcement 
Maxine announced that NAMIWalks will be held on May 22 this year.  BHCS will be forming 
a team that will include CBOs, family members, consumers, friends and anyone to wants to 
participate.  More information to follow. 
 
Next Meeting:  Thursday, March 18, 2:00 – 3:30 p.m. 
 
 


